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Seminar with International Mock-ACLAM Exam* 
 
 
3/11/20 
Dear all, 
 
Thanks for your interest to the 6th WNPRC Lab Animal Medicine and Pathology Seminar. Due to 
the recent developments related to the COVID-19, institutional traveling restrictions, etc., we 
have decided to continue with the seminar, but it will be delivered via teleconference (WebEx, 
GoToMeeting, Zoom or similar TBD). 
 
The decision to do cancel the seminar and instead to continue via electronic distribution has 
been kindly accepted by our speakers. Additionally, the International Mock Examination exam 
will be also distributed electronically to the attendees. 
 
For everyone also looking to have CE credits the University of Wisconsin Vet School, will be also 
providing an electronic registration and form of payment the CE credits (*$22.50). 
 
Disclaimers: The Seminar will not be recorded; handouts of the materials are optionally 
provided by the speakers and they will not be the same as the presentations.  
 
A link for the electronic registration and the CE (*optional) will be sent to you in the next two 
weeks in addition to the link to reach the teleconference. 
 
Thank you to all the attendees and speakers, 
 
Rebekah Franklin and Andres Mejia 
 
 
Andres Mejia, DVM, MS, DACLAM, DACVP 
amejia@primate.wisc.edu 
Pathology Unit 
Wisconsin National Primate Research Center 
University of Wisconsin 
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